
 

 

Hello ETT Stewards and Kindergarten Teachers!  
 
 
Within the last year, the Ford Government has made it clear that they are talking 
within their party about the Kindergarten Model. From various sources we have 
heard cost saving suggestions such as removing the OCT from the classroom and 
taking away caps on class size.  This will result in job losses, not to mention 
detrimental changes to program delivery.   
 
This must be stopped.  
 
Enclosed you will find 2 petitions: 
 
White Petition: for parents, guardians and community members.  Please have 
your colleagues to commit to minimum 1 page of parent/community signatures.  
 
Ivory Petition: for teachers.    Please ask each colleague to sign in support.  
 
Remember!!!!!!! We are all teachers and community members, you can sign 
both!  
 
Day of Action: December 9, 2019  
Please use the ETFO Pamphlet as a resource for speaking notes and to hand out.  
 
Please return all petitions to ETT no later than December 13, 2019.  
 
ETT Office  
4211 Yonge St, Ste 300 
Route NE14 (Board Courier) 
Attention : Roz Geridis .  
 
Please DO NOT fax, email or mail them in.   


